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SUMMARY
Requires Director of Department of Consumer and Business Services to amend state building code
to create electric vehicle charging infrastructure requirements for new construction of certain
buildings. Allows municipality to adopt local electric vehicle charging infrastructure requirements
exceeding state building code requirements.

Establishes goal of having 25 percent of vehicles owned or leased by state be zero-emission
vehicles.
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